STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ¢ Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-080002

March 27, 2009

Tim Haynes

Vice President and Mill Manager
Weyerhaeuser Company

PO Box 188

Longview, WA 98632

Dear Mr. Haynes:

RE: 2009 Pipeline Integrity Management Program Inspection

Thank you for your letter dated March 25, 2009 responding to the results of our Integrity
Management inspection conducted during the week of January 26, 2009. We accept your
proposals to modify your plans and procedures. Docket will be closed as of March 27, 2009.

Thank you for your cooperation and interest in pipeline safety. If we may be of further assistance
or have any questions, please contact Scott Rukke at (360) 664-1241.

Sincerely,
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Anne F. Soiza ;
Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Ron Kosloski, Weyerhaeuser Company
Robert Cosentino, Cosentino Consulting




